
 

 

 
Monday 27th November, 2023 

 

 

Maths Curriculum Workshop 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 
We are delighted to invite you to a maths curriculum workshop on Tuesday 5th 
December at 9am in the Rose Hall. During this session we will share information 
about the organisation of the maths curriculum, how we implement it within the 
classroom and we will provide you with further ideas of how you can support your child 
at home.  
 

At Hampton Junior school we follow a maths mastery approach which is based on 
research and is a proven method which enables children to achieve success in maths. 
Maths mastery ensures there is an appropriate level of support and challenge which 
results in embedding knowledge and learning into a child’s long term memory. It is 
important that primary age children are able to be fluent in their mathematical thinking 
to help them reason and problem solve.  
 

We very much hope that you will be able to join us for this session. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Miss Cooper 
KS2 Maths coordinator  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


